
Larrison Construction

I want you to know we at Larrison Construction Inc. value our relationship with Harrison Steck P.C. Working with your firm has been a very 
favorable experience. You may not have always told us exactly what we wanted to hear but you always told us what we needed to hear and that 
information has served us well. The legal advice and representation you have provided was always accurate, pro-active and result oriented.

Mr. John Drake's experience along with Mr. Mark Stoecker's excellent support in the court room, produced the results that we were all striving 
for. Thank you very much for your valuable help over the last 10 years, I would recommend your firm to any construction related company 
looking for specialized legal representation.

Sincerely,
Ralph Larrison, Jr.
President
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